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Dear Dr Reber,

for a popular report on

s

Radio Astronomy I wanted a striking picture

of an instrument used in this field.
I would be very grateful if you would be
s0 kind and send me a2 print of the fine

1llustrstion on p. 280 of Aphd 100.

Yours sincerely,

8 SorZein

Dr Hermann SQCHER
Acting Director

PS. I would also he most grateful for
reprints of your papaers.



